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To the Ohio Power Siting Board. I and my neighbors are being denied due process by this board,
by the granting of waivers of notification that should be sent to each and every resident inside of
the footprint of all projects in Clinton and Highland Counties and to all Counties in the State of
Ohio involved in any and all renewable energy projects. We have rights under the Ohio
Constitution that should not be usurped by large corporations with high priced attorneys that have
used artful means to grab valuable farmland and, in the process, rendered our State's Constitution
useless. These companies come into our communities, strangers to us, driving large dangerous
equipment endangering us, damaging roads and ditches. Littering our yards and fields with plastic
bottles, paper cups and trash. We are entitled to due process and expect the OPSB to grant that
to us. To be clear we are against these solar power plants going up next to our homes and
communities.
 
Carl Rayburn
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